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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2008 6:12 PM 
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com' 
Subject: RE: RO357 Snow Cleaners Status at End of 8/1/08 and Revised Report Submittal Date 
Hi Paul,
 
Based on the additional sampling activities conducted, the proposed schedule for report 
submittal of September 8, 2008 is acceptable.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2008 9:16 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO357 Snow Cleaners Status at End of 8/1/08 and Revised Report Submittal Date
 
Hi Jerry,
 
Here is the status of RO357 Snow Cleaners at the end of 8/1/08.
 
We successfully collected additional soil gas samples SG6 through SG11 this week, and they were 
received at the lab today 8/1/08.  We also successfully collected all proposed surface water creek samples 
and all additional creek bank borehole water samples this week and those samples were also received at 
the lab today 8/1/08.  The air samples will be analyzed on a normal (10 business day) turn around basis.  
We should have the results by the beginning of the week of 8/25/08.  I will be out of town 8/21/08 through 
8/26/08 and will provide you the air sample results upon my return to the office 8/27/08.  We will need 
approximately two weeks to process the sample results prior to release of the report, resulting in a 
proposed revised report submittal date of September 8, 2008.
 
We have successfully completed drafts of geologic cross sections in the immediate vicinity of the site, and 
associated isoconcentration contour maps for the geologic cross sections and groundwater quality 
isoconcentration contour site vicinity maps for the area between Coolidge Avenue and 34th Street.
 
We still have not received our encroachment permit from the City of Oakland for installation of wells MW3 
and MW4, and we have not been able to determine from the City when we will be able to get the 
encroachment permit.  I spoke with the driller last week, and he said that he presently has about a two 
week lead time for scheduling.  It is my hope that the wells will be installed, developed, surveyed and 
sampled prior to receipt of the air sample results.  However, if further delays in obtaining the 
encroachment permit indicate that well installation will be delayed beyond the end of August, I will let you 
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know.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
 
Best Regards,
Paul King
P&D Environmental, Inc.
510-658-6916 (telephone)
 
 

Looking for a car that's sporty, fun and fits in your budget? Read reviews on AOL Autos.
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http://autos.aol.com/cars-BMW-128-2008/expert-review?ncid=aolaut00050000000017
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